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Additional COA’s 

• Discrete sample should be taken  
• Operator should provide notice to Environmental staff Kris Neidel (kris.neidel@state.co.us) or 970-819-9609 

72hrs prior to mobilization at begin of work. 
• COGCC should be notified in the event that ground water is encountered in closure activity.  
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